

Welcome to our 2015 Christmas Newsletter



For many Kiwis, Christmas is a time to be on the move, visiting relatives, boating, camping and making the most of the lovely beaches and summer weather.

With a 100% safety record since 1992, the Safe T Sleep® Sleepwrap® is a great way to ensure peace of mind and safety for both home and away.

For holidays..."It really is a bed in a bag!"



Silent Night





A cracker of a

Gift idea!

Nanas are buying them, Aunties are buying them,

workmates are pitching in to buy them

this Christmas

because...

- A cosy familiar Sleepwrap provides a safe and familiar sleeping environment for your baby, no matter where you are.
- Just put the Sleepwrap around a mattress at Home and away in a bach, caravan, tent or boat and a follow the simple instructions.
- It is so light and compact for travelling. You can roll it up small enough to fit into a handbag, backpack, glove box or briefcase. You don't need to lug around a portable cot/crib.
- The Small (Classic) model fits aircraft cradle, bassinet, cot/crib and standard single bed mattresses for caravans, boats and more.
- The Large (Travel) model fits any size bed from cot to standard NZ king. Wonderful, practical and easy when visiting family or friends who don't have single beds and for your holidays overseas.



Safe T Sleep Sleepwrap and little HEADwedge has been used safely since 1992 with well over 200,000 babies and there have been no reported deaths or injuries

So with a safety record like that

it really could be

Peace on earth this Christmas.

We wish you, your families and friends a very



Please visit your nearest quality baby stockiest or:

Click here to purchase your Sleepwrap and HEADwedge

Click here to purchase your NEW Sleeping Bag to use with the Sleepwrap

We will be closed over the Christmas period from 18th December 2015 and will reopen on the 11th January 2016. For urgent assistance please phone Miriam on 021 736 645.

